
Notice of Public Meeting

Kingston Ash Recovery Project

You are invited to an informational public meeting hosted by TVA, with participation 
from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the Tennessee Department of 
Environment and Conservation. The meeting will include a presentation on the River 
System Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) and an informal question and 
answer session. 

The meeting will be held August 21, 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., in the auditorium of 
Roane County High School, 540 West Cumberland Street, Kingston, Tenn. The 
auditorium is located in Building B on the Spring Street side of the high school. The 
meeting will be divided into three segments:

5:30 - 6:00 p.m.
An open house featuring representatives from the various agencies involved with the 
EE/CA.

6:00 - 6:45 p.m.
A briefing on the recovery and the EE/CA alternatives for the river system.

6:45 - 7:00 p.m.
An informal question and answer session. Project personnel and agency 
representatives will be available to provide information and answer questions.

Should you have an accessibility need, please contact TVA’s Community Relations 
office at 865-717-1635.

For more information, visit www.tva.com.


